
KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY 
 
NEWSLETTER 9TH NOVEMBER, 2020 

 
 
POUNDS FOR PUDSEY (CHILDREN-IN-NEED) This will be a complete 
non-uniform day.  We will be taking part in the Five to Thrive campaign 
which puts children’s mental wellbeing at the forefront. It is a unique 
programme of wellbeing activities inspired by the 5 ways to wellbeing, to 
help children feel happier and healthier this year. It will be led by Joe 
Wicks, Dr Radha and Blue Peter. 
 
Please make sure all money coming into school is in a named envelope 
and what the money is for. 
 
No fancy hair styles please. 
 

 
REMEMBERENCE DAY Representatives from each class will visit the 
cenotaph throughout the day on Wednesday, 11th November and a virtual 
assembly will be held for the children in school.   
 

 
BOOKFAIR Unfortunately, this has had to be cancelled due to the safety measures we are 
adhering to in school. We have requested booklets to be sent to the school instead. Once 
they have arrived we will send them home with the children. 
 
TEXTS/ EMAILS We have been experiencing some anomalies with our text/ email 
provider. If you have not been receiving regular texts and emails please contact Mrs 
Sparling in the main office to make sure we have your correct details and to investigate 
further. Letters and emails are also available on our school website 
https://www.keelby.lincs.sch.uk/  
 
DOGS ON THE SCHOOL SITE – Last month’s newsletter issued a reminder that we have 
a strict no dogs on site policy unless it is for medical reasons. A dog has recently been 
spotted onsite so just want to reaffirm this policy. Please do not bring your dog onto the 
school site under any circumstances unless you have spoken to Ms Cowling about 
extenuating circumstances. 
 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS If you believe you may be entitled to free school meals then 
please visit your council’s website and complete the short application process. If you would 
like advice on how to complete the application please contact Mrs Sparling in the school 
office. 
 
FLU VACCINATIONS The Healthcare Team will be returning on Friday 13th November so 
if your child was not immunised last month it’s not too late to consent. 
You can consent by following this link 
https://www.lincolnshireimmunisations.co.uk/ Our schools code is 
EE141793 
 
CHRISTMAS CONCERTS Sadly, this year we will not be able to invite you all to watch the 
Christmas performances. Foundation Stage, Y1 and Y2 performances will be recorded w/c 
7th December. Parents will be contacted by class teachers about how this can be viewed in 
the next week or two. 



 
 
P.E KITS AND WATER BOTTLES Please ensure your child brings their P.E kit every 
Monday morning and brings it home with them Fridays to be washed. Each morning 
please check they have a water bottle.   
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY To coincide with our Christmas 
lunch on Friday, 11th December we will be wearing Christmas 
jumpers in aid of Save the Children, the charity raise funds the 

help children build a better future. Follow this link to see how the money raised will help  
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/how-you-help  
  

 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHRISTMAS MEAL – Friday, 11th December – It would help our school Cook if you could 
order your child’s meal as soon as possible please so she has some idea of numbers to cater 
for.  
 
If you book a main meal for this date you will automatically book the Christmas meal or, if you 
would like the vegetarian Christmas dinner, please book the vegetarian option.  
 
Please note: 
 
The fish option on the menu will be on the Wednesday just for that week. 
 
Due to the increased number of main meals, there will not be a jacket potato or sandwich 
option on Friday 11th.   
 

 
Roast Turkey 

Served with Roast Potatoes, Pigs in Blankets, Sage & Onion Stuffing, Seasonal 
Vegetables and Gravy 

Festive Quorn Fillet 
 (vegetarian option) 

Served with Roast Potatoes, Seasonal Vegetables and Gravy 
 

Christmas Dessert TBC 
 

 

  

C H R I S T M A S  L U N C H   
menu 



 
 
HALL REFURB We would like to share these pictures of our wonderful new wall art in the 
hall with you. 
 

 
 
 

 


